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The builders have packed up, the site fencing 

has come down, the community has walked-

through the new hospital, and now the doors 

have officially opened on Cobar’s beautiful 

new hospital.  

A big thank you to the staff who have worked 

hard to relocate equipment, stock the new 

hospital, clean and prepare it for operation.  

Thank you also to the local artists involved in 

creating a healing and vibrant atmosphere 

within the hospital through the paintings, art 

and photographs.  

The project team would like to thank our 

builders “Hutchies” for not only delivering a 

fantastic new hospital, but for their 

commitment to delivering projects within the 

Cobar community. 

And finally thank you to the community for your 

patience and support during the 

redevelopment, and particularly those who 

have assisted on working groups.   

We hope your new hospital brings health and 

comfort to many.  

The doors are open! 

http://www.snswlhd.health.nsw.gov.au/
http://www.mps.health.nsw.gov.au
mailto:Lee.mcdougall2@ncahs.health.nsw.gov.au


Community Newsletter - February 2020 

For more information visit mps.health.nsw.gov.au 

Contact our team on 0438 254 008 or  

email kylie.neville@health.nsw.gov.au  

COBAR 
MULTIPURPOSE SERVICE PROGRAM 

Month 

Year 

The new Cobar Health Service  

Above:  Smoking ceremony (left) and (right) Alan also known as ‘Buck’ was the first patient to 

Community Health who said the new hospital “looks alright”. We think so too Buck! 

Below: One of the Inpatient Rooms and the Emergency Department.  
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